
October 13, 2016 

Dear Ms. Lazzaro, 

K&R Services, Inc. 
601 E. Roosevelt Ave. 

Zeeland, MI 49464 
T:616-772-5417 
F:616-772-5418 

email: metalcleaning@att.net RECEIVED 
OCT 1 7 2016 

AIR QUALITY DIVISION 
GRAND RAPIDS DISTRICT 

On September 21, 2016, the DEQ conducted an inspection at our facility. During that inspection, 
it was found that we were in violation of Rule 201 of failing to obtain a Permit to InstalL We have 
been in this building for six years and vented our steam out upon moving in to try to control the 
moisture and stabilizing our environment as to not cause any additional rust on our customers' 
product. Two of the chemicals in which we use at K&R contains acid components which are 
vented outside. 

After receiving this information from the findings of the DEQ, we are working on obtaining a 
permit which will be submitted by months end. If there are any other changes in chemicals, we 
will check the components and ensure that they are not needed to be vented outside and if they 
are, contacting the DEQ to update the permit. 

Sincerely, 

Ashley Murphy 
Office Manager 
K&R Services, Inc. 


